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HFL APPLICATION FOR MEZŐ! 

                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hungarian as a Foreign Language (HFL) is going to be introduced 

as a new subject at Dr. Mező Ferenc Primary School from the 

2018/2019 school year. 

 

We are expecting students with a different mother tongue who 

would like to acquire Hungarian language from qualified language 

teachers, in a higher number of lessons, based on the result of 

an individual placement test.  

 

We will kindly inform anyone interested on the following 

telephone number (061-220-03-40) in the following times from 8 

a.m. to 1 p.m. on 8th August and 23rd August. 

 

Mostafáné Gombár Erzsébet 

                                          headmaster 

 


